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June 23,2014 IN COME FILE

Deborah A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re:  DM12°082
Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed the CEPS Quarterly Reports for Hannaford Energy, LLC for 2013 and 2014, year-to-
date.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you have any questions or wish to discuss this
further, please give me a call at (207) 772-6190.

Richard Silkman
Chief Executive Officer

148 Middle Street, Portland, ME 04101 e Phone Toll-Free (866) 408-4591 e Fax (207) 772-6320
www.competitive-energy.com



